
Disclaimer: 
This Parent Advisory (PA) is for PSD new 
parents only. Posting of such in any 
unofficial site/ social media or chat rooms is 
strictly disallowed and shall be dealt with 
accordingly. 

 

 
 

06 June 2024          Ref. No.: PO-LTR-23-24/06-74 
 

 
Dear Parents of New Students: 
 

 

Re: PA NO. 20 – NON-ADMISSION OF NEW STUDENTS, SY: 2024-2025 

 

 

This refers to the admission of new students for SY 2024-2025. 

 

In compliance to the Ministry of Education and Higher Education’s (MOEHE) 

Circular No. 2935/2024 dated 22 April 2024, the School Management has to 

implement MOEHE’s directive not to admit new students for SY 2024 – 2025. 

 

With this, the processing of reservation fee refunds shall commence from                  

13 June 2024 onwards, upon presentation of original receipt as proof of 

payment. 

 

Rest assured that the School Management is continuously doing its best to 

seek assistance from various government agencies to grant us an additional 

lot for possible expansion of open space or opening a branch which will 

hopefully meet the demands of the growing population of PSD students.  In 

the meantime, we ask for your kind indulgence and understanding. 

 

For any changes to this year’s enrollment, we shall update you accordingly. 

 

Your kind understanding is highly appreciated. 

 

 

Truly yours,  

 

 
ALEXANDER S. ACOSTA, PhD   
School Principal 
 
 
/nhing.po-ltr-23-24.doc. 


